This summer there will be an increase in the amount of money that some of you receive when you leave prison.
You might hear this called a discharge grant. You will get this money if you are 18 years old or over and if you were told you had to spend more than 14 days in prison when you went to court.
This money is to help you buy things in the first few days after you leave prison. This might be food or things like toothbrush or toothpaste or shower gel and deodorant. 
The money is going up from £46 to £76 although this final amount might change. This is because the money is based on what it costs to buy things and this might change.
You don’t need to do anything.
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